
Kappa Kappa Psi Southwest District Council Meeting — 28 June 2013
(informal meeting at council retreat)

Officer Reports

- President: Helen discussed proxy form due dates, process to discuss them, NatCon display, 

and shirts (tie dye for the joint ones!).

- Vice President: Allen discussed the Piu Mosso and the council assignments for it.

- Secretary/Treasurer: Stephanie discussed contacting Danny and Emily about CLC workshop 

planning and creeping SWD Treasurers on Facebook. 

- Co-Members at Large: Vanessa was chilling on Skype. Josh discussed staying in touch with 

chapters.

Announcements

- Homemade cookies and guac! 


